
February 6, 2020 
To all faculty, staff and students 
 
     Food support measures concerning people required to stay at home 
     due to the new coronavirus (2019‐nCov) 
 
 In dealing with the possible spreading of the new coronavirus, faculty staff and students 
(including family members, etc.) who have returned to Japan from China, regardless of 
whether they have any symptoms or not, are to remain home for two weeks from the day that 
they arrived back in Japan. In these cases, NAIST has decided to assist those told to stay home 
financially for their food during the period stipulated by NAIST. If you are eligible for this 
support and would like to receive it, please contact the Crisis Measures Headquarters. 
(General Affairs Section of the Planning and General Affairs Division) 
 Those who contact the Crisis Measures Headquarters will receive details about the support 
and ordering, after the peopleʼs eligibility is confirmed. 
 
○Those eligible for support 
（１）People required to stay home for 2 weeks after arriving back to Japan from China 

(including Hong Kong and Macao) 
（２）Those people living with people in (1) above 
（３）Others deemed necessary by the Head of the Crisis Measures Headquarters 
 
○Range of support 
 Packed meals and other services will be announced and eligible people will order and pay 
for the food, etc. individually. After the stay-at-home period has ended, NAIST will reimburse 
the costs incurred (within the support amount), calculated form the receipts submitted. 
 
○Support amount 
 Up to 3,500 Yen per person per day (Delivery charges may also be reimbursed.) 
 
○Note 
 When receiving foods, etc., make sure to wear a mask. (Handed out separately) 
 
YOKOYA Naokazu 
Head, Crisis Measures Headquarters 
Contact Information: 
 
General Affairs Section of the Planning and General Affairs Division 
Crisis Measures Headquarters 
Phone number: 0743-72-5024 
E-mail: somu@ad.naist.jp <mailto:somu@ad.naist.jp> 


